Memo        http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
To:
          Parents   




From          Beth McCarthy


Date:          November 14, 2013  
· There will be no school for students on Friday, November 22nd due to Parent/Teacher Interviews in the morning and teacher’s meetings in the afternoon.  We look forward to seeing all parents during the interviews. If you are unable to keep your scheduled appointment, please call the school to set up an alternate time.
· We are having a Scholastic Book Fair!  Come, purchase a book and support our library.  The dates are Wednesday, November 20th from 8:30 am - 3:00 pm and Thursday, November 21st from 8:30 am – 7:30 pm.  Everyone is welcome! 
· Sweaters you never wear... pants that don't fit... clean up that closet clutter, and support literacy programs across the Anglophone North School district with a clothing drive.  If you have items to donate, please bring these items to Ian Baillie School when you attend parent/teacher meetings.  Your donations support families across New Brunswick with intellectual disabilities, including here in Miramichi. 
· Walk-A-Thon Fund Raiser - funds raised $1600.00.    The top class is K-Corcoran, funds raised were $415.00, and they receive a gift of $100.00 for their classroom. Thank you to everyone who participated in this fund raiser. 
· Home & School will meet this Sunday, November 17th, 6:30 pm at the Rodd. Everyone welcome.









